From:

Sent: 18 August 2015 17:20
To: Mutasa, Tendai
Subject: Planning Application Ref: 15/3753/P

Dear Ms. Mutasa,

| am writing with regards to the planning application ref 15/3753/P (36 Flask Walk) and would like to object to its
proposal on the grounds of the already heavily overdeveloped and overbuilt situation of Flask Walk. The impact of
this proposal would be totally disastrous for the residents, the children, the integrity of the neighbouring homes and
the traffic of this small heritage street.

The effect of the plans, the lorries, the cranes, the concrete import and the blocking off of the street would be
unwelcome and totally disruptive to the flow and the lives of everyone on the street and the neighbouring streets.

I do hope that this planning application can be modified significantly and reduced to accommodate and care for
those in the vicinity and for the street itself. Another basement to congest an area and street not built for these
purposes is a serious worry. The subsidence is already high in this area and the water tables already are
compromised. From an environmental point of view and one that cares for the elderly and the children on Flask
Walk, and all those who use it to go to school, it is paramount to worry about these concerns.

I hope you are able to consider these points and those raised by the Flask Walk Association of whichl am a part,
living at 37 Flask Walk.

With kindest regards,



